
Calendar Events 

Mar 5 PTO Meeting 
@4:00PM 

Mar 7 Applebee's 
breakfast 8-10AM 

Mar 8 Daylight saving 
Time      

Mar 9 Cheese Cake 
sale starts 

Mar 11 Late Start 
9:30AM 

Mar 11 Preschool 
Screening 12-2PM        

Mar 13 Santa's 
Village, Reading 
program ends 

Mar 16 School Brd 
Mtg @ 6:30 PM 

Mar 18 Spring  
Pictures 

Mar 19 Cheese Cake 
sale ends 

Mar 19 Culvers night  
5-7PM in Harvard                        

Mar 25– 29 Spring 
Break  

Apr 2 Cheese Cake 
Sale Pick up 2-4PM 

 

 

Capron Elementary School ~ 200 N. Wooster Street Capron, IL 61012 ~ (815) 569-2314 

March 18, 2020 

PRESCHOOL SCREENINGS 

Preschool screenings are being scheduled for Wednesday 
March 11th,  Wednesday April 8th & Wednesday April 
22nd  at  Capron Elementary School.  Parents must make an 

appointment for their child and must call 815-569-2314 
between 8:00 AM-3:30 PM to set this up.   

            SPRING PICTURES 

Spring Pictures will be taken on Wednesday, 
March 18, 2020. All  students in attendance will be 
photographed. There is not a retake day for spring 

pictures.  

PTO is looking for volunteers for the following events: 
 
Applebee's breakfast                   March 7th from 8-10am 
Culvers night                               March 19th 5-8pm 
Cheesecake sales                         March 9th-19th 
Fun Fair                                       May 2nd 
 
PTO is also collecting donations of 2L sodas and Little 
Debbie snacks for the Fun Fair.  Please consider helping out 
or donating.  If you are able to volunteer please contact the 
school office with the event/times you would like to 
volunteer. 

2019-2020 YEARBOOKS 
Yearbooks are still on sale! Cost $ 10.00. Please make 

checks payable to Capron Elementary School.   
Delivery in late May.  

SPRING BREAK 

March 23- March 27  

School resumes Monday March 30.   



Read Aloud Tips  

Reading aloud, for 15 or 20 minutes a day, is very important because it 
builds your child’s desire to read. Whether your child is already reading or 
hasn’t yet begun, it is a great time to start reading aloud regularly. Here 
are a few tips to help you get the most out of your reading aloud time 

together. *Encourage Participation: Take turns saying the lines in a dramatic or silly voice. 
Stop occasionally and ask if your child can predict what will happen next. *Get Comfortable: 
Offer your child soft mats or pillows to sit on. *Remove Distractions: Make your reading spot 
as quiet as possible so your child can focus on the story. Consider turning off the television to 
avoid interruptions.  

Cold and flu season  

Please remember if your child has a fever, they must remain fever free 
for 24 hours without the use of medication before they can return to 
school. Please do not medicate your child and send them to school if 
they have a fever. The same rule applies to diarrhea and/or vomiting. 
This is to help prevent the spread of illness to other students and staff. 
This district policy will be strictly enforced. Remember the key to 
staying germ free is washing your hands frequently, covering coughs 
and sneezes, staying home when you or your child are ill . 

Dental Mobile  

The mobile dentist will be visiting Capron in March. Please watch backpacks for more 
information . If you have questions about mobile Dentist services please feel free to call  
the main office at 815-569-2314 

2020-2021 Kindergarten Registration  

If you were unable to attend the Kindergarten Registration in February, 
Registration is open online. Go to www.nbcusd.org (Scroll to the bottom.)  

We look forward to welcoming the Class of 2033!  

If you need further assistance, please call the office @ 815-569-2314 

Music Class 

On Tuesday, April 28, 2020 from 9:30 A.M. to 12:00 P.M., Capron’s third and fourth 
graders will be on a field trip to the Coronado Theater in Rockford, IL to “participate” 
with the Rockford Symphony Orchestra at its Annual Youth Concert. This concert costs 
$5 to attend.   We have been studying the recorder, the instruments of the orchestra, and 
many composers and the music they have written.  We will experience playing and 
singing with the orchestra on this day field trip.  Look for the permission slip to come 
home with your student. 


